
Weekly Update from the Mayor 
Week of October 19 - 25 

 
Open Door Meetings 

Who What 

Port Moody Legion Presentation of the first poppy 

  

Other Meetings 

1. Agenda Review with City Manager 

Phone Calls 
1.  Business owner – left voicemail – thank you for stopping in 
2. Open Water Research Centre Conference Call 

Events Attended 

1. Moody Centre Station Pedestrian Ramp Party – Thank you to Commuters 

Media:  
None 

Correspondence (In) 

1. Email from Resident regarding noise in Suterbrook 
2. Email from Resident regarding work at Onni 
3. Email from Resident regarding noise and pollution 
4. Email from group regarding UBC Open Water Research Station  
5. Email from Resident regarding noise all night.  
6. Email from Resident regarding noise Suter Brook 
7. Email from Resident regarding CPR Cascade Line Expansion in Port Moody 
8. Email from Resident regarding New Recording 
9. Email from Resident regarding picture of truck x 3  
10. Email from Resident  regarding NYC to YVR Invite  
11. Email from Resident regarding New Recording 10 
12. Email from Resident regarding New Recording 11 
13. Email from EA requesting approval of Art at Council 
14. Email from City Manager regarding Crossing inquiry 
15. Email from Councillor regarding decline of Meeting invitation Cannabis 
16. Email from Resident regarding Port Moody Public Transportation 
17. Email from Staff to Resident regarding Purchase of 3016 Murray  
18. Email from unknown person regarding City Property 
19. Email from Resident regarding Housing Research & Innovation eNewsletter Fall 2019 
20. Email from Business Owner following up on Acting Mayor Stopping in and when she is in the 

office 
21. Email from Resident regarding commuter traffic short cutting on St. George 
22. Email from UDI with invitation to luncheon 
23. Email from Resident 
24. Email from Resident regarding Fire Alarm 
25. Email from Business Owner regarding Car Free Day Expansion 
26. Email from Resident regarding Moody Centre Parking issue x 2 

Correspondence (Out) 
 

1. Email to Resident acknowledging thanks 
2. Email to Resident responding to noise complaints 
3. Email to group regarding Conference Call for Open Water Research Station Funding  
4. Email to Resident following up on funding opportunity for Open Water Research Station Funding 
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5. Email to City Manager regarding Crossing at Suter Brook and Klahanie 
6. Email to City Manager inquiring about timing for the Commuter Thank you event 
7. Email to Resident regarding new multi-use ramp – wheelchair use 
8. Email to Resident responding to Moody Centre Parking issue x 2 
9. Email to City Manager requesting scope of the St. John redesign  

 




